
Appendix B 

 
 
From: HKS Chauffeurs incorporating the Witney Shuttle  

Sent: 09 March 2018 11:33 
To: ERS 

Subject: Revised licence fees-objection 

Importance: High 

 

I write to object to the proposed huge increase in Private Hire Operator Fees as 
advertised in the Witney Gazette of 21st February. This is a massive increase from 
£72 to £100 for a one year licence. 
 
I would also propose that you should offer the option to have a tiered reduced rate 
for not just a five year licence but also those years in between. It is extremely difficult 
to commit to a licence for a 5 year period at such a huge outlay of £400. Please 
consider offering a reduced rate for a 2 year and 3 year licence as well? 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Nicholas Holt-Kentwell 
Company Director 
 


